
 

STAFF REPORT 
 
Title: Transit Services - COVID-19 Impact  
  
Meeting Date: April 28, 2020  
 

 

Executive Summary: 
Attached in an update with respect to the impact on Cold Lake Transit Services due to 
the COVID-19 pandemic and a recommendation for a reduction in service hours. 
 
Background: 
 
 
Alternatives: 
 
 
Recommended Action: 
That Council accept the Transit Services - COVID-19 Impact update as information, and 
authorize the administration to reduce the operating hours from 7:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m., 
Monday through Friday. 
 
Budget Implications (Yes or No): 
 
 
Submitted by: 
Kevin Nagoya, Chief Administrative Officer 
 


